
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

Tel/Fax: 201-348-7758 / Richard.Mullen@us.panasonic.com 
 
 

Richard Mullen, Group Manager
Product Safety and Compliance Division 

Change of Identification Application 
            

October 14, 2014 
       ITP-14-F011 

UL Verification Services Inc. 
Certification Division 
47173 Benicia Street 
Fremont, CA 94538, USA 
 
Re: Change of Identification Application 
From: Intel Mobile Communications Model 7265NGW under FCC ID: PD97265NG 
To:  Panasonic Model WL14A under FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL14A 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently 
approved device. This application by Panasonic Corporation of North America will establish a new  
FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL14A under Panasonic Corporation of North America grantee code for purpose of marketing. 
The original grant to Intel Mobile Communications will remain in effect. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is PD97265NG 
2. The original grant date is March 21, 2014 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade name, and FCC ID number are different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
• Cover Letter 
• External Photos 
• FCC ID label format and location 
 
Sincerely your, 

Richard Mullen 
Richard Mullen 
Group Manager  
Product Safety & Compliance Division 


